


    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

        
     

  

 

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

   
 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

 

 

          

 

        
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

                
             

              
           

       
            

            

                

    

        
       

 

           
          

            
 

      
           

            
             
   

 

      
            

             
   

 

        
              

              
          

   
           

 

 
    

              
          

 
 

  
          

            
               

             

         
 

 
                          

            
          

     
            

               
    

  
     

            
         

 
 

 
    

              
                  

            
 
                

  
 
             

   
 
                

       
   
                

               
                 

               
     

 
              
             

               
 

              
                

        
 
    

     
 

 
     

Dear Members of Alliance Country Club, 

                 
            

            
          

           
                

                
   

                
            

               
           

          

              
          

             
          

              
                 

              
       

I

 

am

 

GRATEFUL

 

for

 

the

 

wonderful

 

couple

 

days

 

we

 

are

 

experiencing

 

here

 

at

 

the

 

end

 

of

 

February

 

with

 

such

 

amazing

 

weather!

 

It

 

certainly

 

feels

 

like

 

spring

 

is

 

just

 

around

 

the

 

corner,

 

and

 

with

 

it,

 

the

 

excitement

 

of

 

another

 

fantastic,

 

fun

 

season

 

at

 

Alliance

 

Country

 

Club.

 

As

 

we

 

look

 

forward

 

to

 

the

 

warmer

 

days

 

ahead,

 

I'm

 

thrilled

 

to

 

announce

 

that

 

starting

 
 

1st,

 

our

 

club

 

will

 

be

 

returning

 

to

 

normal

 

hours

 

of

 

operation.

 

This

 

means

 

more

 

opportunities

 

for

 

you

 

to

 

enjoy

 

our

 

beautiful

 

course,

 

connect

 

with

 

fellow

 

members,

 

and

 

make

 

the

 

most

 

of

 

all

 

the

 

amenities

 

we

 

have

 

to

 

offer.

 

I

 

also

 

want

 

to

 

take

 

a

 

moment

 

to

 

highlight

 

the

 

incredible

 

success

 

of

 

our

 

chalkboard

 

menu.

 

The

 

feedback

 

from

 

our

 

members

 

has

 

been

 

overwhelmingly

 

positive,

 

and

 

we

 

truly

 

appreciate

 

all

 

the

 

comments

 

and

 

suggestions

 

you've

 

shared

 

with

 

us.

 

If

 

you

 

haven't

 

had

 

a

 

chance

 

to

 

try

 

it

 

yet,

 

I

 

highly

 

recommend

 

you

 

do

 

so.

 

And

 

don't

 

forget,

 

we've

 

made

 

it

 

even

 

easier

 

for

 

you

 

to

 

share

 

your

 

thoughts

 

with

 

us

 

by

 

placing

 

QR

 

codes

 

on

 

the

 

tables.

 

Simply

 

scan

 

the

 

code,

 

and

 

you'll

 

be

 

directed

 

to

 

a

 

feedback

 

form

 

that

 

our

 

amazing

 

team

 

reviews

 

regularly.

 

Thank

 

you

 

for

 

being

 

a

 

part

 

of

 

our

 

community

 

and

 

for

 

your

 

continued

 

support.

 

Let's

 

make

 

this

 

upcoming

 

season

 

one

 

to

 

remember!

 

Warm

 

regards,

 

 
 

April

Mark

 

Fedor

 

Board

 

President

   

Alliance

 

Country

 

Club

 

  

  

    

   

 

 



    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

        
     

  

 

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

   
 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

 

 

          

 

        
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

 
 

    

  
  

        
 

                                         

        
       

 

 
   

 

 

        
            

 
       

   

 

As always, if there is anything I can do to help or assist you with anything , please 

do
 

not
 

hesitate to reach out.     Even though the season is just around the corner,   
don't

 

forget

 

about

 

the

 

amazing dining opportunities you have here at the club on 

a

 

daily

 

basis!

 

 

    
              

Take
 

care...
    

Troy
 

Grove;
 

GM
 

 

      
            

             
   

 

        
              

              
          

   
           

 

 

 

March is here and      we are betting against the weather to get us an early start! It 

is
 

just
 

around
 

the
 

corner
 

. 
  

             
                   
                 
  

          
      

                
               

                 
  

While the course is still very wet and somewhat frozen at times, we try and focus 
our attention to our food, beverage and social operations in the off seasons. I 

 
 

urge  you  to  take  advantage  of  our  feedback  opportunities  to  give  us  the  
 to continue to make improvements. These can be found in your 

checks at the end of a meal, and also on the middle of the dining tables with QR 
codes. Trust that our staff takes them seriously to enhance your experience at the 
club.                    

                   
                 

               
                  

                    
                

             
        

The irrigation project will be starting up again very soon as things begin to thaw. 
Projects on various cart path repairs, equipment repair and maintenance, and 
preventative   measures have been the focal point of the grounds department in 
the off season.

                 
                 

                 
              

The golf staff is also gearing up for their return and will be back in touch next 
week, as the golf shop will reopen. They will be sending updates when the golf 
course is playable, but the shop will be open for early action! See their page in the 
newsletter  for  exciting  sales  coming  up.

                 
                  

               
   

 

This is a very critical time of year to push memberships. Anna and her 
membership committee behind the curtains have been very hard at work. A 
special thanks to the Karcher Group, Victor Haidet, and Mark Fedor for their 
extra efforts on this. I challenge each of you to bring a new face to our family here 
at ACC. Our membership can be  most powerful tool of marketing.

 
  

 

      
        

information

the

The
 
social

 
committee

 
led
 

by
 

Dawn
 

Conny
 

 

and incredibly
 

 

hard

 

preparation

 

work

 

from

 

Vivian and Chef, had
 

a
 

great
 

start
 

to
 

the
 

year.
 

You
 

are
 

missing
 

out
 

if
 

you
 haven't  attended  some  of  our  wonderful

 
events

      
.

 
Don't

 
miss

 
out

 
on

 
these

 
events

 
and check out all the upcoming ones at the club. The flyers are within the 
newsletter.

 

 

 

   

              
           

              
          

 

             

         
              

     
            

               
         

 
     

https://ezengraver.com/acc/order


 

 

 
Alliance Country Club Patio Project

 
Order Here 

 
Dear Members, 
We are excited to announce the new patio project at the Alliance Country Club. This is more 
than just a renovation - it’s a chance to leave your mark on our beloved club and contribute to its 
rich history. 
By purchasing an engraved paver, you can commemorate your family, celebrate a special 
occasion, or honor a loved one. You can also choose to memorialize a past member, creating a 
lasting tribute to their contribution to our community. These pavers will form the foundation of 
our new patio, creating a mosaic of memories and stories from our members. 

Your contribution will not only enhance the beauty of our club but also strengthen the sense of 
community. Each engraved paver will serve as a lasting testament to our shared love for this 
club and the many wonderful moments we’ve experienced here. 

Don’t miss this unique opportunity to become a permanent part of Alliance Country Club’s 
legacy. Let’s pave the way to our future together! 

Thank you for your continued support. 
ACC Board 



  

 

    
     

     
    

      
      

    
      

    
     
        

      
      

      
     

   

  
  







    
 

       
    

 
                                      

           
             

                           
 

     
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

    
  

 

 

 
  

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

 
   

 

   
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
     

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

               
             

   
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
            

            
     

           
              

 
  

          

 

 

 
        

       

  

               
              

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

           
 

 
    

 
      

 
 

  

 
 

 

  
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
     

 

 

                 
        

         

       

 

 
 

           
              

 

 

   

 
     

  

      

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

    
  

      
                    

  
 

    

 

 

  
         

        
       

 

 

 
 

                             

 

 

    
   

 

 

 
             

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

  
 

  
                                                   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

              
 

  

   
            

                
             

                
                 

             

 
 

 
 

  
    

    
             

 

 

 
 

 
  

       
             

     

 

   

  
 

 

 

 
  

 

                 
             
               

            
             

 
 

 

                 
               

                
                
                

            
          

               
             

                
          

             
           

             
             

           
              
                

               
     

 

  

     

 

     

      

 

      

 
      

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 
  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
     

 

 

              
               

                
              

 

 

          
       

    

      

 

 

   
Head Golf Professional 

 
 

Email: 
dougbrownpga@gmail.com 

Instagram: 
@dougiebrowngolf  
Golf Shop Phone:  

(330) 821-2828 

Austin Rohrer 
Associate Golf Professional 

Email: 
austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

Golf Shop Phone:  
(33   

A
 
Message

 
From

 
The

 
Pro:

 

0) 821- 2828

      

    

     

  

 
       

 

    

  

 

 

 
 

             
              
                

              
              

             
                  

                 
               

           
 

Greetings ACC and happy golf  season.  My  staff  and  I  are  excited  to  get  the  2025  golf  season  
started!!  It  is  especially  exciting  for  me  as  it  marks  my  10th  season  as  your  head  golf  

professional.  I'm  sure  you  all  can't  wait  to  get  out  here  too!!  Mother  Nature  always  plays  a  
hand  in  golf  course  and  golf  cart  availability.  Please  know  that  is  just  as  important  to  the  staff  

as  it  is  to  you  to  get  the  golf  course  open  and  carts  in  the  fairways.  We  just  ask  for  your  
patience  and  understanding  when  decisions  on  availability  are  made.  I  am  setting  a  goal  of  

over  10,000  rounds  of  golf  this  season.  One  of  the  best  golf  courses  in  Northeast  Ohio  is  right  
at  your  fingertips.  Let's  work  together  to  play  more  golf  with  fellow  members  and  especially  

bring  more  guests.   After all, guests turn into members!  My staff and I are at your service and 
look  forward  to  seeing  you  all  in  the  fairways!!

Your

 

Pro,

 
 

Doug

 

Brown,

 

PGA

 
 

Bag Storage 

Bag storage is available to all members on a first come first serve basis as space is limited. Platinum 
members receive bag storage as part of their membership. Pricing for annual bag storage is as 

follows  :

1
 
bag

 
$100,

 
2

 
or

 
more

 
bags

 
$90,

 
push

 
carts

 
$60

 

   Golf  Shop Hours 

 Wednesday  and Sunday   10:00  - 4:00  

Please email the golf shop at accgolfshop1911@gmail.com to reserve your space. 







Saturday, April 12th Spring Preview   

Monday, April 21st Phipps Golf Outing *    

Saturday, April 26th Member / Member Qualifier       

Thursday, May 8th Ladies Opening Night    

Saturday, May 10th Men’s Opening Day         

Saturday, May 17th UA Junior Tour *      

Friday, May 23rd Couples 9 & Dine          

Saturday, May 31st & Sunday, June 1st St. Andrews Cup  

Monday, June 2nd Copeland Oaks Outing *  

Monday, June 9th NOPGA Jr Golf Event *       

Friday, June 13th Couples 9 & Dine  

Friday, June 13th & Saturday, June 14th Couples Invitational    

Monday, June 16th & Tuesday, June 17th WOSGA *     

Friday, June 20th NECA Outing *        

Monday, June 23rd NOPGA RC Miller *         

Tuesday, June 24th ACC Jr Camp Begins         

Friday, June 27th WADGA *          

Saturday, June 28th & Sunday, 29th Blue Coat      

Thursday, July 3rd Couples 9 & Dine        

Friday, July 4th Red, White, and Blue Mixed Scramble   

Sunday, July 13th Mac Trailer Golf Outing *     

Thursday, July 17th – Saturday, July 19th Men’s Invitational 

Saturday, July 26th The Dave Blasiman Course Beautification Memorial  

Saturday, August 9th Summer Shamble   

Saturday, August 16th Couples 9 & Dine         

Friday, August 22nd – Sunday, August 24th Club Championship     

Sunday, August 31st Superintendent’s Revenge       

Monday, September 1st – Thursday, September 4th COURSE AERIFICATION 

Sunday, September 21st Spittler Cup       

Thursday, September 25th Ladies End of Year Party    

Saturday, October 4th Tournament of Champions     

Saturday, October 11th Fall Brawl          

Saturday, November 1st  Four-Man Revenge     

2025  
GOLF 

SCHEDULE 

Head Golf Professional: Doug Brown 

Email: accgolfshop1911@gmail.com 

Assistant Golf Professional: Austin Rohrer 

Email: austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

Pro Shop: 330-821-2828 

Golf Genius GGID: ACCGOLF25 

* = Outside Event 





J A N
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CALENDAR 2025SOCIAL

N O V D E C

Sat 1/11 Closing Party
Sun 1/12 Annual Shutdown
Wed 2/5 ACC Reopens

Fri 2/14 Live Music
Thur 2/27 Chef's Table 

Sat 3/15 St. Patrick's Day Party
Thur 3/20 Chef's Table

Fri 4/4 Wine Dinner
Sat 4/5 Live Music
Sun 4/13 Easter Egg Hunt
Sun 4/20 Easter Brunch 

Sat 5/3 Casino Night & 
              Kentucky Derby
Sun 5/11 Mother's Day Brunch
Sat 5/24 Pool Opens 

 
Sat 6/14 Live Music 
Sat 6/14 Couples Member-Guest
Sun 6/22 Sunday Funday @ Pool

Fri 7/4 July 4th Party
Sat 7/12 Live Music
Sat 7/26 Pool Night Swim

Sat 8/16 Live Music 
Sat 8/30 Movie on the Green

Sat 9/6 Family Magician
Sat 9/13 Murder Mystery Dinner
Sat 9/27 Live Music 

Thur 10/2 Paint & Sip
Fri 10/10 Live Music 
Sat 10/25 Adult Halloween Party
Sun 10/26 Trunk & Treat
Thur 10/30 Chef's Table 

Fri 11/7 Roaring 20s Jazz Party
Sat 11/15 Dueling Pianos
Thur 11/20 Chef's Table 
Wed 11/26 Thanksgiving TO-GO

Sun 12/7 Kid's Christmas Party
Sat 12/13 Jingle Ball
Sun 12/21 Christmas Brunch 

THE ALLIANCE COUNTRY CLUB









Advertise your business in our monthly newsletter! 
The cost is $30 per month for a business card sized ad. $50 for a larger ad. Please submit your 

information to the office by the 25th of each month for the upcoming issue. 
For more information, please call (330) 823-1010 or e-mail: accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com. 



Advertise your business in our monthly newsletter! 
The cost is $30 per month for a business card sized ad. $50 for a larger ad. Please submit your 

information to the office by the 25th of each month for the upcoming issue. 
For more information, please call (330) 823-1010 or e-mail: accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com. 



Contact us! 
ACC Staff 

Troy Grove, General Manager 

     
   

 
   

    
    

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
   
  

 

  

 

330.823.1010 Extension 12
tgrove@alliancecountryclub.com 

Anna  Strouble,  Director of Membership & 
Marketing

 
 

330.823.1010 Extension 10  
astrouble@alliancecountryclub.com 

Kelly Casey, Controller & Director of Finance 
330.823.1010 Extension 13 

accinfo@alliancecountryclub.com 

 

Food  &  Beverage  Minimum  Reminder  

Each  member  is  responsible  for  a  $200  food  and  

beverage  minimum  per  quarter.  The  letter  of  your  

last  name  represents  the  months  your  minimums  

end,  and  will  be  billed  if  not  met.  Only  food  or  

beverage  items  count  toward  these  minimums.  

A  –  G:  January,  April,  July,  October  

H  –  P:  February,  May,  August,  November   

Q  –  Z:  March,  June,  September,  December  

Doug Brown, Golf Pro 

330.821.2828 
dougbrownpga@gmail.com 

Call
  

Anna with
 

any
 

questions:
  

 

330-823-1010

 

x10
 

 Chuck Hayes, Grounds Superintendent 
330.823.5721 

chayes@alliancecountryclub.com

 

 

Chef John Hammack 
330.823.1010 

chef@alliancecountyclub.com 

CLUB HOURS

 

MONDAY:
 
CLOSED

 

TUESDAY:
    

CLOSED
WEDNESDAY:

 
11AM

 
-
 
9PM

 

THURSDAY:
 
11AM

 
-
 
8PM

 

FRIDAY:
 
11AM

 
-
 
9PM

 

SATURDAY:
 
8AM

 
-
 
9PM

 

SUNDAY:
 
8AM

 
-
 
3PM

 

   
   

Austin Rohrer, Associate Golf Pro 
330.821.2828 

 

austinrohrer7@gmail.com 

  

 

 

Vivian
 

Temples,
 

Events  Director   / Pool Inquiries 
330.823.1010 Extension 15 

vtemples@alliancecountryclub.com 

Lee  Hood,  Tennis  Professional   
330.206.7456   

hoodhoops@gmail.com 

  
 

      Heather Thomas, Dining Room Manager 
330-823-1010  

 
 

 
 

 

 

              Adam Geer , Beverage Coordinator 
           330-823-1010   Extension14  

            ageer@alliancecountryclub.com  

2025 Officers & 
Board of Directors 

Mark  Fedor • President  
Dawn  Conny

 
 • Vice President

Melissa Schoessel • Secretary
Laura Mann • Treasurer  

Adam Christian
Mike Conny
Dan Davia

Dean Economous
Roger Evans

Victor Haidet
Nick Koinoglou
Ron Miller Jr.
Jerry

Scott  Roberston
 Moffett


